
On Friday September 20th 2019 the college welcomed back 
returning students and got to know potential students at a fall 
kick-off event. 390 current/prospective students attended the 
event held in the Student Union Ballroom, along with an 80 staff 
and faculty from across campus. The event included information 
booths, games with prizes, refreshments, photo ops, and a bouncy 
obstacle course challenge! 

Thanks to all who made the CHP Kickoff such a success!

Graduate Student Government Senator 
Rachel Keay-Mcvay and Zippy


